
It only takes five minutes to register, and you could save a life. Each 
year, thousands of patients with blood cancers and blood disorders will need a 
bone marrow transplant to survive. With a simple cheek swab, you’ll be a 
registered bone marrow donor and if you match with a patient in need, you 
could save a life. Find out more by visiting www.theregoesmyhero.org.
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Register as a bone 
marrow donor! 
Wednesday, January 15th 
11:00 am - 2:00 pm 
Enoch Pratt Free Library 
400 Cathedral Street, 
Baltimore, MD 21201 

The registry drive will be located 
in the Central Hall of the library. 

SWAB A CHEEK, 
SAVE A LIFE


